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The Valley Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 16th December 2022. 

                      

                            Let’s Celebrate our Stars! 

Here are the names of our shiny stars we have crowned winners in our celebration assemblies over 

the last two weeks. Well done to you all! 

Class 1:  Kian and All of Class 1 

Class 2: Barnaby and All of Class 2 

Class 3: Henry and All of Class 3  

  

                                     Our dojo winners are: 

Class 1: Rocco and Joel 

Class 2: Arthur and Ricardo 

Class 3: Sophia and Bradley 

 

  

                                         Our dojo runners up are:   

Class 1: Iona and Rocco 

Class 2: Henry (2 weeks) 

Class 3: Leah and William 

 

For our newsletter this week, we thought we would share the last 

couple of weeks with you through photographs. We hope you 

enjoy! 
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Christmas at The Valley Primary School 2022. 
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Dates for your Diary 2023. 

  

03.01.23 – INSET Day for Staff 

04.01.23 – Pupils return to school – Spring Term 

12.01.23 – PTA Meeting 3.30pm 

20.01.23 – Y2 Multi-Skills at The Cheadle Academy 

24.01.23 – Y5/6 Bikeability 

25.01.23 – Y3/4 Bikeability 

01.02.23 – Stoke City 7’s assembly 

08.02.23 – 3.30pm-6pm Parent’s Evening  

17.02.23 – Break up for half term 

27.02.23 – Back to school for Spring Term 2 

02.03.23 – World Book Day 

From us all here at The Valley, we wish you a merry Christmas and a 

very happy new year! 

 

Many thanks for your continued support during this term and we 

look forward to welcoming the children back on  

Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
 

 


